
14 October 2015 

Private: Addressee only 
Dr Jack Gilliat 
Sent via email only: gilliatj@doctors.org.uk 

Dear Dr Gilliat, 

General 
Medical 
Council 

Regent's Place 
350 Euston Road 
London NW13JN 

Email: gmc@gmc-uk.org 
Website: www.gmc-uk.org 
Telephone: 0161 923 6602 

Fax: 020 7189 5001 

Thank you for your letters of 16 and 22 September 2015 addressed to our Chair, 
Professor Stephenson. As Chair of the GMC it would not be appropriate for Professor 
Stephenson to become involved in the conduct of individual cases. This is because 
responsibility for the conduct of this process, and the relevant statutory powers, are 
given by statute to officers of the GMC, not to Council or the Chair. Therefore I have 
been asked to respond in my role as Corporate Review Manager. 

As you know we have previously written to you about these matters. As a result I 
can only reiterate what you have previously been told, that there is nothing further 
we can add and our position remains that we will not be responding to you further 
on these matters and any further correspondence you send will simply be added to 
our records. 

Yours sincerely 

John Barnard 
Corporate Review Manager 
Corporate Review Team 
Email: jbarnard@gmc-uk.org 
Telephone: 020 7189 5160 
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